
Opposing HB1469 

Exemptions are available for a reason. Inserts for vaccinations state that there is no guarantee of 
immunity from said infections. Even if a child is not vaccinated for an infection does not mean they are 
more susceptible. Exemptions should not be conditional. 

The education module mentioned in subsection 3B should include possible risks as well as possible 
benefits and be available to all parents, not just those seeking an exemption. It should rely on facts and 
not sway parents one way or the other. 
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